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Central Florida Tire Terminal, Inc. 
Robert A. Reisig 
P.O. Box 1733 
Avon Park, Florida 33826 
tirebob@digital.net 
 
RE Florida Tire Terminal 
 WACS 94452 
 2017 Closure Cost Estimate 
 
Dear Mr. Reisig: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection completed its review of the attached Closure Cost 
Estimate for Florida Tire Terminal, received on February 22, 2017.  The following cost estimate is 
approved for 2017: 

Closing  –  $32,363.10  

Increased estimates may require increased financial assurance at this time.  For information about 
financial assurance, instrument submission timeframe requirements and options, contact Tor Bejnar at 
850-245-8743 or Tor.Bejnar@dep.state.fl.us .  Send original signature financial assurance documents to: 
 

Solid Waste Financial Coordinator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blairstone Road, MS 4548 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 
 

The next closure cost estimate will be due by February 9, 2018. 
 
Should you need further information, please call me at (239) 344-5680 or email me at 
nolin.moon@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nolin Moon, P.E. 
Environmental Manager 
South District 
 
Attached Clouse Cost Estimate 
 
Copy furnished to Roger Dale Polston, P.E. dale@polstonengineering.com 
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